
 

 

 
From: Friedman, Barry [mailto:Barry.Friedman@thompsonhine.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2010 10:09 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Station KVES-LD, Channel 36, Palm Springs, CA 
 

Mr. Habib:  This is to request that the application in File No. BSTA-20091229AAL be treated 
as an extension of STA grant.  The initial STA application was in File No. BSTA-
20090611AAM. 
  
It was filed as a new STA owing to the inability of the CDBS to accept an extension 
application for an analog station operating in digital.  The CDBS would not accept the KVES-
LD call sign nor would it recognize that this analog station was operating in digital. 
  
Should you have any questions, please do let me know. 
  
Barry A. Friedman 
Thompson Hine LLP 
Suite 800 
1920 N Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20036 
  
202-331-8800  (Office Telephone Number) 
202-973-2789  (Direct Line Telephone Number) 
202-331-8330  (Fax) 
301-452-7938  (Mobile) 
  
barry.friedman@thompsonhine.com 


